Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 11:42 AM

To: 'Peter Sims'

Subject: RE: RO382 Bill Chun Service Station, Alameda

We received the Work Plan on August 28. The Work Plan will be reviewed along with other reports in the order
received. It is likely that the Work Plan will be reviewed by September 28.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Peter Sims [mailto:psims@ninyoandmoore.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 10:06 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO382 Bill Chun Service Station, Alameda

Hi Jerry,

| wanted to check in with you regarding the status of the Work Plan we submitted last month. It looks like we have a busy
fall ahead of us and | want to make sure we have staff available to get started on this project as soon as it is approved.

Thanks,

Peter D. Sims, LEED AP
Project Environmental Geologist
Ninyo & Moore

Geotechnical & Environmental Sciences Consultants
1956 Webster Street, Suite 400

Oakland, California 94612

(510) 343-3000 x5216 (Office)

(510) 327-9335 (Cell Phone)

(510) 343-3001 (Fax)

psims@ninyoandmoore.com
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